
Missed our  

Open Evening  

or still undecided? 
 

We’d like to offer you and your Year 6 child another 

opportunity to drop in and visit us on Wednesday 19 

October 2022 5.00pm – 6.00pm 

• Short presentation from the Headteacher, Mr Ebenezer, 

5.00pm 

• Members of our Senior Leadership Team will share information 

about what our lovely community can offer.  They’ll also be 

happy to answer questions about: our curriculum; our high 

ability programme; enrichment opportunities and our 

admissions process. 

This is a great time to join our thriving 

school community.  Just this summer, 

Ofsted noted that “Leaders are 

determined to improve the school and 

have not allowed the Covid-19 pandemic 

to detract from their main purpose of 

providing a good quality of education and 

promoting pupils’ safety and well-being.” 

In examinations prior to Covid-19, students recorded the best ever progress at 

the Deepings School and results over the past two years also confirm that the 

quality of education at the school is good. 

Great schools are about more than examination results alone, of course, and 

we are proud of our extensive programme of extracurricular activities and 

educational visits.   

Our aim is to prepare our students for real life and to mould our young people 

into well-rounded individuals who will make a positive contribution to society. 



This is a great time 

to join our thriving  

school community!  
 

 

We are a community school that is committed to providing learning 

opportunities that enable our children to flourish.  

Significant investment over recent years 

has enhanced our facilities and allowed 

us to deliver one of the most diverse and 

wide-ranging subject choices in the area. 

We value our relationships with parents 

and carers. The feedback that they 

provide is important and has been 

increasingly positive in recent years; it 

has been instrumental in helping us to 

enhance our school provision. 

It would be wonderful to have the 

opportunity to meet you and your child 

and to answer any questions that you 

might have about our school.   

Mr A Ebenezer Headteacher 

 

“Leaders have systematically addressed all the areas 

identified as needing improvement at the last inspection.” 

We look forward to welcoming you to our school.  

We would prefer to register for a place by contacting us on:  

 

01778 342159  

or email: office@deepings.anthemtrust.uk  

 

 

www.deepings.anthemtrust.uk 
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